
From: Sarah Fine <sarahfine90@gmail.com>  

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 11:44 AM 

To: Assembly <assembly@petersburgak.gov>; Stephen Giesbrecht 

<sgiesbrecht@petersburgak.gov>; Liz Cabrera <lcabrera@petersburgak.gov> 

Subject: Question re: #2023-09 

 

Dear Assembly, Manager, and Community Development Director: 

I am curious about Mr. Aulbach’s letter from the latest assembly packet. I am hoping 

that the monies set aside for developing utilities on 2 borough-owned lots are still set 

aside.  

The housing survey the borough paid for showed we need over 300 new homes by 

2033–although the three planned development projects are certainly exciting they just 

aren’t  enough to get to our housing goal alone. 

There was also a very nice grove of trees cut down at Hungry Point Trail for this project 

that I hope were not cut down for nothing. 

Hoping for an update. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sarah Fine-Walsh 

 

 


